
The ‘Heat&Eat Bexhill’ initiative is part of the East Sussex County
Council Covid Winter Grant Scheme, led by The Pelham in

partnership with the Heart of Sidley. 
 

It is designed to help Bexhill families who have been negatively
affected by Covid-19. Recipients do not need to be in receipt of

benefits to apply. 
 

To access the scheme, recipients will need to complete the online
form: tinyurl.com/heatandeatbexhill 

If this is not possible, we will be able to assist over the phone.
 

We will be distributing pre-paid vouchers. These vouchers can be
spent in local greengrocers, butchers and convenience stores based

in Bexhill Town Centre and Sidley High Street.
 

Each household can apply up to 3 times between now and the 31st
March 2021. They will need to complete the form each time.

 
Contact no: 01424 576304 or 07842 149209

Email: heatandeatbexhill@gmail.com
 


